Dear Dr. Henney,

1 am writing to express my concern over the
FDA's regulation of genetically engineered
(GE) food. I request that the agency's
current policies be changed, and I support
all the points in docket #00P-1211\CP1

{1 All GE foods should be labeled so I am
informed and have a choice.

(] GE foods should not be assumed to be
“generally recognized as safe’ ;@5&0 1d3

ave mandatory pre-market s; sting
\There should be a moratorium on GE

foods until long-term studies show they are

(Additional Personal Comments:)

safe for human health and the environment.

20¢
stamp
please

Commissioner Jane Henney

Docket No.0QP- MCR1
A Digkats Mgzgfﬁem Branch

(HFA-305)
5630 Fishers Lane, Room 1061
Rockville MD 20852

Name;”\D Qkﬁ%@\ \)\D\!\ '\\LQ

Address_ \\VO\ _ TSOWRNY- %‘5\;@?&% > SAFETY

City, State, Zip
Signature N/ YV

CITIZENS FOR

g

A

00P-1211

c %070




